
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

 
D-LIFE GROUPS 

 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. Sign up sheets and  
sample lessons are on the WMU Table. Call the Church 
Office 256-447-9496 or  

          Pam Jones  
        256-405-7440  
        for more info. 

 
If you feel led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. 
You can have small group to start and break off if it grows 
larger if you want. It’s a great way to study in a casual  
setting. This is a great way to reach our community, for 
those who may not want to attend a study at Church. 

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

A unique feature of the early Baptist Church was the 
once-a-month Saturday afternoon church conference. 
All who were conference members would work until 
“dinner time.” About one o’clock in the afternoon, all 
who were concerned assembled at the church and the 
business of the church was discussed and action was 
taken on all necessary matters. Other matters could be 
brought before the conference concerning any church 
member who was not living by the church doctrine with 
removal from the church a possible order. Any member 
missing a single Sabbath service would stand before the 
congregation on the next Sabbath to give an account of 
his where-abouts. Any member missing two Sabbath ser-
vices required a committee visit by two elder men or dea-
cons of the church to ascertain the reason of the absence 
and report to the congregation  their findings. Any mem-
ber missing three Sabbaths required the pastor and men 
to approach the member about their absence and to jus-
tify a possible recommendation to the church conference 
for expulsion (Exodus 20:9-10 and Hebrews 10:25) The 
first known person to be ‘excluded’ from fellowship at 
Cross Plains was in 1880. Only through repentance and 
a period of good behavior could the person be ‘restored’ 
into the fellowship. 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 
Sparks Harper 256-282-5096 
Tyler Grimes 256-282-9239 

Nov. 3,  2019 

 
Welcome & Guest Introduction  Michael Ingram 
 
Worship & Praise    Kevin Reeves 

 
“How Great Thou Art” 

 
“Only King Forever” 

 
Special Music:     Christina Reeves 
 
Congregational Music    Kevin Reeves 
 

“Great Are You, Lord” 
 

Special Music              Cindy Holbrooks & Doug Rosser Jr. 
 

 
Special Music     Adult Choir 
 
Offertory 
 
 
Message     Dr. Roger Wilmore                  
              “The Value Of Leaving A Legacy” 

Joshua 4:1-9 
 
Invitation     Kevin Reeves               
 

Announcements Video 
 

Decisions     Michael Ingram 
Closing Prayer     
 
 
Fellowship Meal immediately following Morning Worship Service 
   in the Fellowship Hall.  ALL are welcome! 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Nov. 3rd 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

   Roger Wilmore, speaking Morning 

 Worship 10:15 a.m.. 

  Churchwide Fellowship Meal following 

 Morning Service in Fellowship Hall 

 Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Nov. 5th 

Sunshine Club 11:00 a.m. Thanksgiving meal 

Wednesday, Nov. 6th 

 Bible Study, 6:00 p.m. F.H. 

 Youth 6:00 p.m. 
 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Nov. 10th 

 Deacons Mtg. 7:00 a.m. 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

  Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs meet 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

  

Nov. 3rd-Nov. 10th 

 

 Babies:  Kerstin Bryant, Darby Bryant  

Toddlers 1: Amy & Addison Bennefield  

 2’s & 3’s:      Sandy Phillips, Allie Haynes 

 4’s & 5’s:                       

Security:  Randy Smith, Randy Goss 

Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

           You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:  Liz Harper Tammie Gunnels 

Toddlers 1: Felicia & Mike Steward 

 2’s & 3’s:       Tashia Blackerby 

 4’s & 5’s  Cissy Harper, Emma Grace Todd           

 Security:                 Randy Harper, Jerry Dempsey 

 Children’s Church: Randy & Julie Houck 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Nov. 1st 
Rebecca Parmer 
Cale Donaldson 
Samantha Smith 

Nov. 4th 
Ann Wilkes 

Jimmy Donaldson 
Katie Pentecost 

Nov. 5th 
Mike Webb 

Nov. 6th 
Robbie Love Smith 

Britney Jones 
Nov. 7th 

Beverly Hudson 
Nov. 10th 
Pep Waits 

 

SUNDAY,  Nov. 3rd 

SUNDAY,  Nov.  10th 

 WMU Recipe Book 
We have extended the 
deadline for turning in 
recipes for our recipe 
book. Please turn in as 
soon as possible to  
Holly Williams, Kaye 
Hansmann, Shelia  
Harper or Church  
office. Thank you. 

Food Distribution 
PBC For 

Thanksgiving 
FBC has been asked 
to assist in the food 

give away for  
Thanksgiving on Nov. 

16th. Those to help 
with freezers  be there 
by 7:00 am, All others 

at 8:00 am. Thank 
you for all you do to  

serve others. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 
Thank you Church for your support 
of the Compass Program. The food 
and decorations for our celebration 
on Oct. 16th were wonderful. Thank 
you to those who helped in Child 
Care, mentoring and Bible  
Journaling. The greatest challenge 
we have is identifying women who 
could benefit from our program. Our 
new semester begins January 15th. 
Let us know if you have a lady we can 
contact. Love in Christ, 
        Pam Jones, 256-405-7440 
       Nicole Mouchka 256-283-1759 

Please don’t forget our Ten 
($10.00) for a Turkey Program. 
Mark your envelope “Turkey”.   
Deadline is Nov. 10th. Thank you 
for helping a family to be able to  
celebrate. PBC appreciates you!!! 

CHRISTMAS STARS 
Sandy has the  

Christmas Stars to adopt out. 
They will be due back to the 
PBC by Dec. 5th or give to 

Sandy in the Church Office. 
Thank you so much. Right 

now I only have six stars left 
to adopt out. 

FBC has been asked 

Thanksgiving on Nov. 

with freezers  be there 
by 7:00 am, All others 

you for all you do to  

Thank you for your support 
during the loss of my brother, 
Will. We appreciate ever call, 
card, and visit. It is wonderful to 
have such a loving church  
family. 
 Michael & Brea 

Dear Church Family: We appreciate so 
much being able to serve with you at 
FBC. Thank you so much for all you do 
for your Staff,  Pastor Michael Ingram,  
Minister of Music, Darren Hood, 
Financial Manager, Kathy Robinson, 
Ministry Assistant, Sandy Phillips and 
Custodian Christie Maddox. Love You! 
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